
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Dear Parents and campers, 
 
 
 

My name is Mark Vanderslice, the head men’s basketball coach here at USC 

Aiken, and I would personally like to thank you for investing your time and 

energy into registering for our 2018 Summer Camps! We appreciate your 

continued support of our program. The Aiken community has been great, and I 

know that many of you are directly involved in that, so, thank you. 

 
It is with great excitement that we welcome you to an environment where the 

campers will not only grow as athletes, but also as people. We are committed to 

the individual development of each and every camper, regardless of skill level. 

We will focus intently throughout the camp on character building as well, as we 

believe that is an important theme in any youth organization. 

 
Our campers will have the opportunity to work with several high-level collegiate 

coaches and players. All of the camps will be taking place in the beautiful 

Convocation Center Arena that your very own Pacers play and practice in on a 

daily basis! 

 
I hope that this packet finds you and your families doing well. THE REST OF THE 

COACHING STAFF AND PLAYERS HERE AT USC AIKEN CANNOT WAIT TO GET 

CAMP STARTED! It’s going to be a fun summer! 
 

 

Please see the attached papers as some of them will need to be completed 

before the beginning of camp. We look forward to having you join us! 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mark Vanderslice 


